
 

 

December 12, 2011 

 

Announcement by the Korean Fair Trade Commission on CRT Glass Business 

 

Asahi Glass Co., Ltd. 

 

On December 11, 2011, the Korean Fair Trade Commission made an announcement that 

the Commission will impose a total fine of 18.318 billion won (approximately 1.25 billion 

Japanese yen) on a subsidiary of Asahi Glass Co., Ltd., Hankuk Electric Glass, Co., Ltd. 

(Gumi-City, South Korea), for violation of the Korean Fair Trade Law in the CRT (Cathode 

Ray Tube) glass business. 

 

  Upon the receipt of the Commission’s decision on this matter, Hankuk Electric Glass will 

analyze the details of their decision and examine appropriate measures.  

 

 

 

◎Inquiries:  

Toshihiro Ueda, General Manager, Corporate Communications & Investor Relations,  

Asahi Glass Co., Ltd. 

(Contact: Masahiko Tobari; Tel: +81-3-3218-5603; E-mail: info-pr@agc.com) 

 


